NOTICE OF CANCELLED REGULAR PUBLIC HEARING MEETING
COUNTY OF SAN BENITO PLANNING COMMISSION 
FOR WEDNESDAY, December 16, 2020
[bookmark: _GoBack]AND

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Regular Public Hearing Meeting of the County of San Benito Planning Commission for Wednesday, December 16, 2020 has been cancelled by the Planning Commission Chair.
Please call the Planning Division of the County Resource Management Agency if there are any questions at 831 637-5313 on weekdays between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, or in person at the office located at 2301 Technology Parkway, Hollister, CA.
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